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Question:  
Mr Dillon: The legal advice that the ILC has was in relation to the first set of advice that we 
gave to government, which was based upon the McGrathNicol report and matters around that. 
It was writ large that the transaction was appropriate. The minister has actually requested that 
the ILC provide that advice to him. The ILC chair wrote to the Prime Minister almost two 
months ago that this seemed to be an extraordinary request because it potentially breaches the 
issue of legal privilege for us because we are potentially in litigation with former directors. 
To date we have had no acknowledgement and no response from the Prime Minister.  
Senator McKENZIE: I am asking you to table that legal advice to this committee—not to 
the minister but to the Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee.  
Mr Dillon: I would have to take advice on that.  
Senator McKENZIE: Are you taking that on notice?  
Mr Dillon: Yes, I will take it on notice. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The ILC is unable to table the advice as its publication would constrain its capacity to 
effectively pursue all its legal options. 
 
 


